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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 11, 1975 

MR PRESIDENT -

The attached memo 
provides information concerning 
the transfer of your Vice Presidential 
Papers. 

Jim Connor 

• 

Digitized from Box C26 of The Presidential Handwriting File 
 at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library



THE PUS I DENT HAS SUI . ... 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 9, 1975 

MEMORANDUM FOR: JIM CONNOR 

FROM: PHILIP BUCHENtf IJj, 1$ ' 

In regard to your note concerning the question by 
the President as to completing transfer of his 
Vice Presidential papers to the University of 
Michigan, I wish to advise that this Office is 
in the course of reviewing the status of all the 
President's pre-Presidential papers. It may be 
that we will want to ship additional papers to 
the University. However, the more important 
decision is how the entire collection, including 
papers during the period of the Ford Presidency, 
should be handled. This decision will probably 
have to await the studies and recommendations 
to Congress by the new Presidential Documents 
Commission and the resulting legislation, if 
any, from Congress . 

• 



THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

August 12, 1975 

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL 

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHIL BUCHEN 

FROM: JIM CONNOR 

The following question was received in the President's outbox: 

"Should we complete transfer of my Vice 
President papers to University of Michigan?" 

Please follow-up with approp-riate action. 

cc: Don Rumsfeld 

• 






